
Flat Fee Real Estate Connecticut To Sell Your House Fast 

While realty fees are an unavoidable part of selling a home, most sellers would like 
to keep it as low as possible. One of the best ways to save money on realty fees is 
to negotiate a Flat Fee Full Service 1% Listing Plan. Instead of being surprised by 
hidden costs and commissions at the end of the sales process (which can sometimes be 
outrageous), paying a Flat Fee Full Service 1% Listing Plan will ensure that costs 
are fixed regardless of the final selling price of your home. 

Flat Fee Real Estate Connecticut offers an extensive range of services based on a 
flat-fee to help sell your home faster while saving money. While some realtors 
charge up to 6% for a limited range of services, our Flat Fee Full Service 1% 
Listing Plan will benefit any home seller. Our professional and knowledgeable 
approach includes professional advertising and marketing of your home utilizing 
various innovative methods such as virtual touring. By targeting your ideal audience 
on media outlets such as social media and television we are able to draw buyers in a 
quick and efficient manner. 

If you are in the market for selling your home in the Connecticut area, give us a 
call to find out how you can achieve more with our Flat Fee Full Service 1% Listing 
Plan and avoid the stress and frustration of being faced with paying a fortune in 
fees at the conclusion of the sale based on the final selling price. 

By choosing the listing plan that works best for your particular circumstances you 
can avoid paying high fees and commissions. A Flat Fee Full Service 1% Listing Plan 
includes everything you can normally expect from a real estate listing, MLS photos, 
open-house scheduling, professional signage, and much more. Comprehensive marketing 
and advertising plans will provide maximum exposure on all additional real estate 
websites and a custom promotional video will allow prospective buyers to view your 
home in an interesting and convenient manner. 

Our team of experts will assist you every step of the way, providing you with expert 
knowledge and guidance on every aspect of the sale. Our full broker support includes 
showings, offers, pricing, inspections, contracts, negotiations, and financing 
advice. With a Flat Fee Full Service 1% Listing Plan, you can save thousands of 
dollars on real estate fees and commissions charged by Buyer and Seller Agents 
without sacrificing anything in the way of professional services provided. 




































































